

March Newsletter

As we embrace the new month, the DSI is excited to announce our upcoming Spring Research Workshop on Generative AI. Set to take place from May 22nd to 24th, 2024, at the Humphrey Conference Center, this workshop promises valuable insights and collaboration opportunities.

Our workshop aims to foster knowledge exchange within the UMN research community. We'll cover many aspects of Generative AI, including resources and capabilities available at UMN, and its role in healthcare and public policy. Save the dates and stay tuned for more details.

UMN's Data Science Initiative serves as the gateway to the world of data science at the University of Minnesota. Our mission is to address global challenges through data-driven interdisciplinary research. We're constantly seeking new events or activities to feature in our monthly newsletter. If you have suggestions or wish to contribute, reach out to us. Let's drive impactful advancements in data science together!

